
 

 

 

 

7 November 2014 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back! 

 

What an amazing start to Year 3 the children had! 8 weeks seemed to fly by! Thank you for 

all of your support during the first half term.  

 

This half term we will be doing 3 sessions of PE. The children will be participating in 

gymnastics.  Please make sure that if children get any new kit, every item has their name 

clearly marked on it. Now the weather is starting to get more like winter, can you please 

make sure that if your child comes to school with hats, scarves and gloves, their names are 

also clearly labelled on them.  

 

As you may be aware, parent’s evening is fast approaching. We are really excited to share 

your child’s high quality work with you. We hope those of you who came in to celebrate 

your child’s work before the holidays enjoyed that too. During parent’s evening, we will 

provide an opportunity for you to share your positive thoughts on your child’s work too. We 

think you will be pleased with how well all of the children have settled into Year 3, as well as 

the progress which has been made.  Please make sure that you take time to look through all 

of the wonderful work which the children have produced in Year 3 so far. We are so proud 

of the achievements which they have accomplished and we cannot wait to share this with 

you. 

 

The topic this half term is Judaism. The children will learn about different aspects of the 

religion including how to make Challah (Jewish bread) during food technology. The book we 

are focusing on in Literacy is Matilda by Roald Dahl. We are sure the children will thoroughly 

enjoy it! For any more information about the curriculum this half term, please see the 

curriculum overview. Homework this half term will be spellings and mental maths activities.  

Please note that there are no trips organised for Year 3 as we are all going to the 

Pantomime in December.   

 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Wright and Mrs Leitch 


